
PTFA Calendar of Events 

 

Ideas & Volunteers  

We are always looking for new ideas and suggestions for events, if there is something you think will be fun 

for our children and the school, please come and speak to one of us. 

Also, if you think you could spare a few hours, or could help with events, please come and speak to anyone 

of the members of the PTFA as we are always looking for additional volunteers 
����  

 

PTFA : Michelle Bedford (Parent Yr2), Megan Baker (Parent Yr4), Siobhan Boyes (Parent Yr1), Karen Turnor 

(Grandparent Yr2), Lisa Cummings (Parent Yr3), Debbie Ryder (Parent Yr4), Steph Jackson (Parent Yr3), 

Elaine Swanton (Parent Yr6)  



               

Thank You 

PTFA St Johns RC School  
We are fortunate at our school to have a PTFA that’s an 

integral part of the school community. Our association is about 

much more than simply fundraising. The PTFA exists to 

provide closer links between home and school, and it is an 

excellent way to bring staff, parents, and friends together 

socially in support of the school, working towards a common 

goal. It’s fun too - just ask any of the Committee members or 

volunteers.   

 

Past Events  
We have had some great fundraising events which have 

taken place so far this school year, we’ve had our Autumn 

Disco, Christmas Raffle, Break the Rules Day, Nativity play 

photos, amongst some smaller money raising events. 

The turnout has been great, with everything we have planned, 

and we want to THANK YOU for all of your generosity and 

support, remember, everything we raise is put back into the 

school for the kids to benefit from. 

In total we have made a profit of £1,072.80 so far this school 

year, which is amazing! This along with the money already 

raised in the previous school year, will be used to give back to 

our Children and help the school with some great ideas. 

 

What we are using the money for 

We are always looking for the best way to use the money for 

our Children, and ensure they really benefit from the excellent 

fundraising taking place. 

In December we purchased 180 Advent Calendars as a little 

treat for the Children to have. They were all surprised to find 

them on their desks one morning! 

We are currently looking into purchasing Chrome Books for the 

Children to enhance their IT learning skills. Watch this space! 

The PTFA would like to say thank you again to everyone for 

all your generous support and help, without you none of this 

would be possible for the children.  

 

Winter 2023 

February  

9th Disco 

 

April 

TBC 

 

June 

16th Father’s  

Day stall 

March 

17th Mother days stall 

31st Easter Tombola 

May 

19th KS1 Movie Night 

26th KS2 Movie Night 

July 

15th School Fete  

19th End of School Disco 

ptfa@st-johns-banbury.oxon.sch.uk 

www.st-johns-banbury.oxon.sch.uk 


